
kto NSW 

31 October 2013 

Ms Heather Warton 
Director 
Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 30 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Email to: matthew.rose@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Ms Warton 

Planning & Infrastructure 
Sydney Harbour Foreshore Authority 

Re: Significant Development Applications for the Sydney International Convention, 
Exhibition and Entertainment Precinct (SICEEP) — 
'International Convention Centre Hotel' (ICC Hotel) 

I refer to the invitation for Sydney Harbour Foreshore Authority to comment on the above 
mentioned application. 

The Authority supports the application for demolition works and the construction of a building 
for hotel use and associated restaurant, ballroom, guest and visitor facilities, and public 
domain works. 

The Authority has met with Darling Harbour Live and Infrastructure NSW regarding the 
applications and will continue to have ongoing dialogue in relation to this important project. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Gallagher 
Chief Executive Officer 
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